
 

 

 
 

Notification email – Submissions received on our draft amendments to information disclosure 
determination for airport services price setting event items – 22 September 2017  
 
Good morning  
 
Today we have published submissions responding to our draft amendments to the information 
disclosure determination for airport services in relation to price setting event items.  
The submissions are available on our website at: http://www.comcom.govt.nz/regulated-
industries/electricity/information-disclosure-requirements-for-distributors/amendments-to-
information-disclosure-requirements-2017/ 
 
 
The submissions we received were from:  

 Board of Airline Representatives New Zealand (BARNZ)  

 NZ Airports Association  

 
We thank these parties for their submissions.  
 
Kind regards 
 
Keston Ruxton 
 

Keston Ruxton 

Manager, EAD Regulation Development | Regulation Branch  
Commerce Commission | Te Komihana Tauhokohoko 
44 The Terrace | PO Box 2351 | Wellington 6140 | New Zealand 
DDI +64 (0)4 924 3673 | keston.ruxton@comcom.govt.nz   
 

Follow us on Twitter @NZComCom 
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